
 

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
All students who enrol at Thornlie Senior High School and all other education or training 
institutes, must have a Unique Student Identifier (USI) number on enrolment. 
 
The USI number is a mandatory government requirement for training courses. The USI gives 
students access to their training account and allows a student to see all of their training 
results from all providers including all completed training units and qualifications. This will 
ensure that students' training records are never lost.  
 
The USI is available online and at no cost to the student. This USI will stay with the student 
for life and be recorded with any nationally recognised VET course that is completed. 
 

On the USI website, there are some very useful documents explaining the things that you 

and your child need to know and how to apply for the USI. Parental consent is required to 

apply for this number.  To require access the student will need to create their own ID when 

logging in for their USI number. Please also print a copy of the USI number and return this to 

the school as soon as possible. 

 

The website students need to access is:  

 

www.usi.gov.au  

 

If you have any concerns regarding the above, please do not hesitate to call us at the 

Careers Centre on 9376 2149. 

 

 

Linley Stewart 
Registered Training Organisation Manager 

 

 

http://www.usi.gov.au/

